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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

12th Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Station KQDF-LP, Albuquerque, NM, Facility ID 32283
New Licensee name: Northstar Albuquerque License, LLC
NAME CHANGE NOTIFICATION

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Una Vez Mas Albuquerque License, LLC, the licensee of the above-referenced
station, we wish to advise the Commission that effective July 8, 2014, the corporation has
changed its name. The new licensee name is Northstar Albuquerque License, LLC. Please
update CDBS and the FCC's databases to reflect this change.

Kindly direct any questions concerning this matter to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Jack N. Goodman

1200 New Hampshire Ave., NW, Suite 600, Washington, DC 20036
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